
 
 
 
 
 

AP 300.2: Outside Organizations 
 

The District recognizes that the work of many organizations is beneficial to students and schools. The 
District will endeavor to work cooperatively with organizations, when possible, within the following 
regulations. 

 
1. Proposals at the school level shall be initiated with the principal. 

 
2. District level proposals shall be directed to the Superintendent’s office. 

 
3. Cooperation or assistance may be provided in a variety of ways, at the discretion of the appropriate 

district staff. 
 

4. Requests to the District from outside organizations for monetary grants or donations will be denied. 
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